
Dear U of T community member: 
     
We are delighted to announce that, after months of diligent drilling, we’ve completed all 
of our geothermal boreholes. That’s 374 in total! 
     
Now that we’re done drilling, excavation begins in earnest. We’ve started excavation 
work for our future underground parking garage and have removed close to 700 
truckloads of debris. There are two shoring rigs on site to help with our shoring work 
(propping up our excavation sites).  If you haven’t been to campus to experience the 
work site, then it’s hard to communicate how incredibly active the construction is…   
     
Another exciting milestone to announce is the near 


